
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

        

 

Faculty members those who are having less than one year experience are requested to attend the 

meeting on 04.09.2023 (Monday) at 3.00 pm in PG Block conference hall. Those who are having 

class are requested to arrange the same with their department faculty members.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


